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As an Employee of a smoke shop I oppose this bill. The sales to minors would 

significantly decrease if we only sold these products in 21+ establishments. I work for 

a 21+ smoke shop in Albany oregon, we check ids at entry of the establishment and 

at the purchase. We Id and scan all IDs with our system no matter how old customers 

appear. This ban on flavored tobacco will create poverty, lose the state a significant 

amount of money in an already inflated market, and cause an unsafe black market for 

these products. Please do not pass this bill, not only for my family and coworkers but 

for your community. 


